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Sullivan, Kf!sti

From: Jon Sandelin Oon.sandelin@stanford.edu]

Sent: Friday, August 08, 2003 3:55 PM

To: Sullivan. Kristi

Subject: Re: FROM HOWARD BREMER

***** Thanks Howard,
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I will try calling at 8 am my time on the 12th, which I assume is lOam your time (?), or ifthat is not
good, please suggest another time. I will be creating a series of articles for the AUTM Newsletter, and I
do not wish to report anything that is not correct, or overlook anything the is important. The first ofthe
articles (on the founding) is attached. Jon

Hi

Received your AUTM history write-up and have read through it. Amazing
detail. Please give me a call on the 12th becuase I will be in and out on the
11th. In the meantime I will look for any material which I may have squirrled
away.

Howard

Kristi Sullivan
Executive Assistant
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
PO Box 7365
Madison, WI 53707-7365
PH:(608) 263-2824 FAX:(608) 262-9269
Kristi@warf.org


